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Irving W. Parker,

Public Relations Officer,

AMVETS National Service Foundation,
1680 N. Vine Street

Los Angeles 28, California

Dm Sir:

This is to acknowledge receipt of your ocuu-v ’
nication relative to your Field Tours Operations.

Please be advised that this matter was brought
before our Board of Aldermen, but in view of the fact
that their term of office will expire shortly, and the
new Board of Aldermen will take over on March 2lst,
they have tabled your matter until then.

You may expect to hear from them soon after the
2lst. v :

Very truly yours, ’

LOUIS P. GAGNE
MAYOR ‘
CITY OF IEWISTON

LPG/m
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